
250th Celebration Meeting
October 5, 2015

Informal meeting with Erica Boynton, Remick Farm Events Director

Members Attending: Pat Cook, Pat Perkins, Bruno Siniscalchi, Melanie
Streeter, Jim Hidden

Absent: Casslyn Cook, David Little, Betty Wasson, Marletta Maduskuie,
Parker Roberts, Sarah Baker, Denise Boewe

Discussion surrounded the October 18, 2015 kickoff event at the Remick
Farm.

After a quick tour of the museum, the following list of possible ideas was
discussed:

 Get copies of old photos for display case and for easels (Bruno will be
making these)

 Utilize the power point presentation from the Cook Library
 Invite groups that are planning on hosting a 250th event
 Contact the Newspapers to cover this event
 Jim will give quick speech
 Sunday October 18th set up at 9 am
 Poster reviewed possible changes needed
 Commemorative Book committee will be invited

Other information:

 Request list of non-profits from Pat F or David L
 All forms need to be revised (simplified)
 Come up with a budget for events, memorabilia
 Contact should be made face to face, no office answering machine
 Get of the Coffee donation list at the Lyceum
 Make list of ways the donations/sponsors can help (events,

memorabilia, etc.)
 Contact banks for donation this year
 Erica will be asked to October 27th Celebration Committee meeting


